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Dr. Ismail Mehr
Chairman
IMANA Medical Relief

Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Dear Dr. Ismail,

The International Cooperation Directorate on behalf of the Palestinian Ministry of Health would like
to seize on this opportunity to express its deep gratitude and sincere appreciation to IMANA Medical

Relief organization for the generous support provided to the Ministry of Health in its struggle against
the menacing COVID-19 pandemic.

It is worth underlining that IMANA’s grant of 30,000$ has made much needed disinfectants and
medical disposables available to the MOH front-line health workers who sacrifice their safety and
health remaining faithful to their duties and providing health care to patients in the Gaza Strip.

We reiterate our thanks and convey the assurances of our high considerations of your concern to the
needs of the Palestinian people and your significant support.

Looking forward to further fruitful cooperation.

Sincerely,

Dlrector Gener:




